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Dear Licensing Authority,
Just heard that the license of our pub , , could be revoked by yourselves.
Whatever  did, it was in the best interests of the local community.

 acted within the spirit of the ‘lockdown’, providing takeaways which some people consumed in the gardens
of the pub, with social spacing.
This no different to the CoOp in Slawit selling alcohol which people could drink while they fed the ducks on the
canal bank.
If  loses  license then the people of West Slawit will loose their community centre, with the nearest
pubs some 3 miles to the West and 1.5 miles to the South, hardly walking distance!
To my mind,  did nothing wrong and the question of losing  license should be thrown out of the
window.
Regards,

Sent from my iPhone 




